
  

Jack W. Anderson 
Engineering Leadership Award 

 
The Jack W. Anderson Engineering Leadership Award is presented when an individual 
has made outstanding professional contributions to his/her profession, demonstrates 
engineering leadership within their company and/or the professional societies, and has 
demonstrated long-standing service to the community at large.  
 
Qualifications/Method of Selection:   
 
The 2024 Awards Committee will make the selection of the recipient based on the 
following criteria: 
• Must be a graduate from an ABET Accredited College with a B.S. in Engineering 
• Minimum of 15 years of experience in Engineering, Management, Business, Industry, 

Government or Non-Profit Organization in the Greater Chattanooga Area 
• Must be actively involved in Public Service Programs 
• Provided leadership in the application of engineering practice, engineering 

management, and impact the economic development of the Greater Chattanooga Area 
• Professional responsibilities, management, and service to the profession 
• Exhibits leadership and advocacy in the engineering profession and development 

programs 
• Exhibits leadership in the community through Civic, Church, or Educational Service 
• Role model for Ethics, Morals, and Advocacy for the engineering profession and 

American enterprise system 
• Registration as a Professional Engineer (P.E.) preferred, but not required. 
 
Complete Nomination Package:  Nominations must include the following items: 

• 2024 Engineering Leadership Nomination Form 
• Minimum of Two (2) Nomination Letters on Organization Letterhead 
• Resume with full professional experience 
• Additional information may be included, such as newspaper clippings, company 

announcements, or other vital supporting information about candidate. 
 
The complete nomination package must be submitted in PDF format via email 
attachment.  Please email the nomination to Bryan Eldridge, 2024 Engineers Week 
Awards Chair, at Eldridge_bryan@hotmail.com and Bryan.eldridge@mckee.com . 
 
 
Deadline: All completed nomination packages must be received via email by   
  Monday, January 15, 2024, to be considered. 
Questions: Any questions may be sent via email to Bryan Eldridge, 2024   
  Engineers Week Awards Chair.   

 
Award Presentation:  The winner will be recognized at the Chattanooga Engineers 
Week Awards Event presented by the Tennessee Society of Professional Engineers.   
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